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revised suspension changes and chassis tuning and increased cargo volume corresponding to
a minor increase in size over the outgoing model. Its cargo volume is roughly 0. Its replacement,
the Mk6, was moved forward from the previously stated in Europe to the autumn of , right after
its official premiere at the Paris Motor Show in September Options for engines and
transmissions vary from country to country, but the Golf Mk5 is available with 4-cylinder ,
5-cylinder, and 6-cylinder petrol engines , and a new Pumpe Duse unit injector Turbocharged
Direct Injection TDI diesel engine. Transmissions include a 6-speed manual or 6-speed DSG.
The chargers are a single supercharger that disengages after a specified rev-range, at which
point charging of the air is handled by a single turbocharger. This system benefits from the
pumping efficiency of the supercharger at lower revs and the fuel efficiency of the turbocharger
at high revs. This results in more constant power delivery through the rev range, and better fuel
efficiency. United States and Canada base specification Rabbits use the same 2. North
American transmission choices include a 5-speed manual or 6-speed automatic with Tiptronic
for the Rabbit. Diesel engines have been unavailable on Rabbits, though they were offered
through on the Jetta until tightening emissions regulations in the U. Volkswagen marketed the
three-box sedan variant of the Mk5 Golf in , as the Jetta in North America and Europe, replacing
the "Bora" name of the previous Mk Golf saloon. The Jetta name was also introduced to
Australia with the Mk5. As with its predecessor the Mk5 Jetta features unique front wings, [
citation needed ] front doors [ citation needed ] and rear doors, so the only external panel
shared with the Golf hatchback is the bonnet. Front lights were now shared with the Golf. In the
US market, the Jetta outsells the Golf by a ratio of 4 to 1. It was facelifted in late , with changes
including the front clip and interior from the sixth generation Golf, remaining based on the Golf
Mk V, and was marketed as the Golf Wagon and Variant in the Canadian and Mexican market. At
the Paris Motor Show Volkswagen released the CrossGolf version, which is essentially a
version of the Golf Plus with crossover -style body elements. The CrossGolf is only available in
front-wheel drive configuration like the CrossPolo , and is powered by two petrol engines , 1. In
December , the facelifted version was revealed at the Bologna Motor Show , [8] featuring a
revised front end, more similar to the Volkswagen Golf Mk6 , but retaining a largely similar
design of the rear end and the interior. The Golf Mk5 GT features a choice of either 1. The petrol
engined offering contains the new TSI engine, which is based on the recent Fuel Stratified
Injection FSI , but with a pair of chargers forcing the induction of the air. This system benefits
from both of the efficiency of the supercharger in the lower rev ranges, with the longevity of the
turbocharger higher in the rev range. This results in little turbo lag , constant power delivery
along the rev range, and better fuel efficiency than similarly powered 2. However, the power
delivery of the petrol TSI engine was criticised as being very jerky by Jeremy Clarkson. In the
UK the GT sport badge was marketed as offering both high power and low emissions, sparking

some controversy. The Golf GTI features a 2. It is available in both 3-door and 5-door hatchback
body shapes, and comes with a choice of either 6-speed manual or a 6-speed Direct-Shift
Gearbox DSG which greatly reduces shift time to only 8ms. The first production model was
initially unveiled at the Mondial de l'Automobile in Paris in September , and went on sale around
the world shortly thereafter. The new GTI has a considerable price increase over the previous
model, mainly due to the features mentioned above, and the fact that the exterior itself had not
seen such a dramatic design change in years. The price is further raised because it is built in
Germany, unlike the Mk4 some of which were built in Brazil. This generation marked the only
generation in Canada to have the GTI as a separate nameplate rather than a trim of the Golf. In
Mexico, it is only sold as a 3-door hatchback. A special edition of the GTI was sold in copies
under a "Pirelli" limited edition with a CV engine and only in a black colour. In September , the
Mk5 R32 went on sale in Europe. United Kingdom sales began in November that year. Compared
with the previous Mk4 R32, it is 0. As with the previous R32; there is the Haldex Traction -based
4motion part-time four-wheel drive , now through 18" Zolder spoke alloy wheels. Each R32 has
its production number laser etched on its steering wheel. Due to strong demand, cars were
eventually built with a small continuing into the model year. Slight changes to the body work
included body coloured side skirts and Votex front spoiler, colour-keyed rear bumper and tinted
rear lights from the R Changes to the interior included a return for the golf ball shaped gear
knob and silver "Edition 30" logo'd sill plates. Edition 30 seats were also decked out in the
distinctive red stitching on 'Vienna' leather and 'Interlagos' fabric mix. Red stitching was also
added to the leather-covered steering wheel. Finally, dependent on the market and the options
available the Edition 30 was available with 18" BBS originated 'Pescara' alloy wheels, or black
versions of the 18" 'Monza II' alloy wheels. These new models were the first special-edition
versions of the GTI and GLI made available in North America, and the first of the new models
arrived in dealers in the early March Fahrenheit models of the GTI were distinguished by their
Magma Orange paint job, special Fahrenheit badging, a commemorative plate placed on the
steering wheel, body-coloured interior panels, orange stitching on the DSG boot, steering
wheel, park brake handle and floor mats from which the red GTI logo had been removed , as
well as special gunmetal-colored 18" "Charleston" wheels. The Fahrenheit also came with a
European tuned suspension. The Golf Speed study, with its Lamborghini finish colors and many
accessories has been causing a stir for months. It comes from young Volkswagen apprentices,
who skillfully refined the Golf and with that not only convinced their supervisors. The response
from drivers, that have seen the "orange speed" and "yellow speed" colored Golf-studies at
trade shows, in the Car city and in the Potsdamer Platz in Berlin, was so overwhelming, that a
limited edition of one hundred Golf yellow speed and Golf orange speed each is being
manufactured. Multicolor plays a main role: exclusive colors from our subsidiary Lamborghini
"giallo midas" and "arancio borealis" ensure that the Golf yellow speed and Golf orange speed
can be noticed as special members of the Golf family, even from far away. Four-color coats,
applied by hand, ensure a one of a kind multi-faceted brilliance, which is particularly
emphasized in the sunlight and from different angles. Additionally, there are almost endless
details: just like the Golf R32 the Golf Speed has an exhaust system with a double end pipe in
the middle. In the front the shining chrome grille and chrome outside mirrors also stand out.
The dynamic overall impression is underlined even more through the rear spoiler and the
broadened body colored sillboards as well as the 18" alloy wheels. The side and rear windows
are tinted. The later is additionally cleaned, so for optical reasons the rear windshield wiper with
spray nozzle was omitted. Just like with the R32, the rear lights are darker than in the series and
stand out in a cherry red from the particular paint color. The interior has a modified top sport
seat system like the GTI, but here with seat covers made of leather and Alcantara. The exquisite
leather decor is furnished with coordinated decor stitching, which guarantees an even more
exclusive impression. Also taken from the GTI is the sport steering wheel in leather. Next to the
decor stitching, the steering wheel clasp is a special eye-catcher, in the respective color the
name yellow speed or orange speed as well as the exclusivity guaranteeing production number
is engraved. The black roof liner as well as the aluminum application in the instrument cluster,
the footrest and the pedals round off the sporty-exquisite impression of the interior.
Furthermore, on the technical side there are a sport chassis lowered by ca. The turbo-diesel
direct-fuel-injection can be ordered optional with the sporty double clutch system DSG.
Volkswagen offers a specialty for pick-up customers. You can see how the Golf Speed is made
by hand. In the plant the clients are handed the steering wheel clasp with the corresponding
number between 1 and The engraved clasp is installed upon its delivery in the Autostadt, so
when a Golf Speed receives its individual identification it is witnessed by its owner. It is
available in 6-speed manual or an optional DSG gearbox. It features leather sport seats in "San
Remo" microfiber with embossed Pirelli tyre tread pattern down the centre. It also has yellow

stitching on the seats, steering wheel and gear shift. There is also a Pirelli logo on the head
restraints. The exterior and valences are painted sunflower yellow. It was designed as a concept
car , and only one is known to exist. Unlike most concept cars, it is mechanically functional to
the extent that it can be driven. Due to the rushed build time of the car 8 weeks , however, not all
of its features function fully. The steering-wheel mounted paddle-shifters are not linked to the
transmission, the hazard lights do not function, the stereo system doesn't work, and the heating
and air-conditioning system of the car does not function due to the dashboard controls never
being linked to the unit. The car features a 6. It features inch wheels that resembled the GTI's.
The W achieved a time of Jeremy Clarkson showed that the car had some trouble with
high-speed cornering but was extremely fast in the straight sections of the track. The electric
power system is a Nickel-metal hydride battery in the boot, and a regenerative braking system.
The design also includes concepts introduced via BlueMotion, with smaller grill and thinner
low-resistance tyres. According to Germany's Auto Bild , the car will get The car could run
about 50 kilometres on battery power. Volkswagen never developed the Twin Drive system for
the Golf. It was planned to be developed with 8 German partners and planned a trial fleet of 20
Golfs outfitted with the system in The production version was expected to be based on Mark VI
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results comes in. The environment is very professional, there was no hassle to look at the car
and fully assess it. There was no run around with prices or extra fees. Everything was explained
in great detail and it made my experience as a first time car owner a great one! I highly
recommend this dealership to anyone looking for quality vehicles. A new engine option was
among the upgrades made to the Volkswagen GTI for the model year. The 1. It joined two other
engine options available in the GTI in -- a horsepower, 2. Not surprisingly, the V6 was the choice
and recommendation of many reviewers and critics, even though gas mileage suffered greatly
due to its higher performance. A five-speed manual transmission was standard across the line,
while a four-speed automatic was optional on the GLS and GLS 1. The GLS 1. A CD player was
among the options. The Volkswagen GTI drew an interesting mixture of real passion from
drivers who raved about the car's handling, performance, and features, and real disappointment
and even frustration from other drivers who complained about unreliability, durability issues,
and frequent, costly repairs. We'll help you find great deals among the millions of vehicles
available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews and vehicle history
for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals on used cars
and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your car simply and
securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search results, go ahead and
filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine, options, and
deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent price drops, photos, or
available financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to All Years. Radius 10 mi 25 mi
50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Best deals first. CarGurus User. Read more. Why Use
CarGurus? Volkswagen GTI 1. The original Golf Mk1 was a front-engined, front-wheel drive
replacement for the air-cooled , rear-engined, rear-wheel drive Volkswagen Beetle. Historically,
the Golf is Volkswagen's best-selling model and is among the world's top three best-selling
models , with more than thirty million built as of June Initially, most Golfs were 3-door
hatchbacks. The cars have filled many market segments, from being a basic, everyday car, to a
high-performance hot hatchback. The Volkswagen Golf has won many awards throughout its
history. In May , [6] Volkswagen presented the first-generation Golf as a modern
front-wheel-drive, long-range replacement for the Volkswagen Beetle. September saw the
introduction of the second-generation Golf Mk2 that grew slightly in terms of wheelbase,
exterior and interior dimensions, while retaining, in a more rounded form, the Mk1's overall
look. Although it was available on the home market and indeed most other left-hand drive
markets by the end of , it was not launched in the UK until March The Mk2 GTI featured a 1. A
Mk2-based second generation Jetta was unveiled in January There was no Mk2-based cabriolet
model; instead, the Mk1 Cabriolet was continued over the Mk2's entire production run. The
third-generation Golf Mk3 made its home-market debut in August and again grew slightly in
comparison with its immediate predecessor, while its wheelbase remained unchanged. For the
first time ever, a Golf estate Golf Variant joined the line-up in September although most markets
did not receive this model until early At the same time, a completely new Mk3-derived Cabriolet
was introduced, replacing the year-old Mk1-based version with one based on the Mk3 Golf
platform from to early The Mk3 Golf Cabrio received a Mk4-style facelift in late and was
continued until The Mk3 continued to be sold until in the United States, Canada and parts of
South America, also in Mexico as a special edition called "Mi" basically a Golf CL 4-door with
added air conditioning, special interior, original equipment OEM black-tinted rear brake lights,
and anti-lock brakes ABS , but without a factory-fitted radio. The "i" in "Mi" is coloured red,
which designates that multi-point fuel injection was equipped and the 1. Heated seats were
offered on all trims. There was no Mk4-derived Cabriolet, although the Mk3 Cabriolet received a
facelift in late that consisted of bumpers, grill and headlights similar to those of the Mark IV
models. As with the earlier three versions of the Golf, the UK market receive each version
several months later than the rest of Europe. The hatchback version was launched there in the
spring of and the estate some 12 months later around the same time as the Bora. New
high-performance models included the 3. The two models were VW Canada's entry-level
offerings. They received a significant refresh for the model year, including revised headlamps,
taillamps, front and rear fascias, sound systems, and wheels. Both models were offered only
with the 2. They were the only entry-level offerings with an optional six-speed automatic
transmission. Production of the European variant of the Golf Mk4 ceased at the end of the
model year. Production of the U. In North America, Volkswagen brought back the Rabbit
nameplate when it introduced the vehicle in In Canada, the Golf is still the prevalent nameplate
of the fifth generation though both Rabbit and Golf have both been used historically. The North
American base model is powered by a 2. A GTI version is powered by a turbocharged version of
the 2. Volkswagen also introduced the "Fast" marketing concept for the US market, "dedicated
to the 'fast' that lives inside every driver," with a character animating the concept and

purchasers of the GTI Mk5s receiving a plastic figurine of the Fast. The GTI version is the only
version on sale in Mexico. It is marketed in certain markets, including European markets and
Mexico as Bora. It was followed in by a new Golf Variant. The front ends of the car are the same,
with the only difference being that the GLI is a sedan, while the GTI is a hatchback. Later models
of the Mk5 introduced the 1. In a comparison test conducted by Car and Driver Magazine, the
Rabbit won vs eight small cars. It was praised for its driving position, instruments, and engine;
and was criticized for road noise, seating, and poor fuel economy. The Rabbit also placed first
in their final comparison in December The design is said to be more aerodynamic, helping fuel
efficiency, and is quieter than its predecessor. Following criticism of the downgraded interior
trim quality of the Mk5 Golf in comparison to the Mk4, Volkswagen opted to overhaul the interior
to match the quality with the Mk4 Golf, while maintaining the same user friendliness from the
Mk5. The car is also cheaper to build than its predecessor; Volkswagen claims it consequently
will be able to pass these savings on to the customer. The Mk6 Jetta was released in Mexico in
mid, and by late it was available in all markets. New on the Golf is the optional Volkswagen
Adaptive Chassis Control not available in the North American market , which allows the driver
to select between 'normal', 'comfort' and 'sports' modes, which will vary the suspension,
steering and accelerator behavior accordingly. In North America, the Mk5 version was originally
sold as the Rabbit from to In , Volkswagen brought back the Golf nameplate with the mid-cycle
refresh. All three engines can be paired with a DSG dual-clutch 6-speed automatic or 6-speed
manual transmission in either a 3- or 5-door configuration. The use of a modular transverse
matrix assembly kit enables the manufacturing of Golf models with gasoline, diesel, natural gas,
electric and hybrid drives from bumper to bumper at Volkswagen factories. In November ,
Volkswagen revealed a facelifted version Golf 7. With those models, comes a new economical
engine: 1. In terms of interior technology, the Golf now features a The most powerful Golf in the
range is the Golf R. In 3rd-party testing, it has been recorded at 4. An LED lighting package was
also included, "Vmax" spoiler, inch "Pretoria" alloy wheels painted in gloss black, no sunroof,
and clark plaid seats with red tags embroidered with the VW Rabbit logo. It rides on an updated
version of the MQB platform, with engine options consisting of compact petrol, diesel and
hybrid powertrains. At launch, the five-door hatchback was the only model available, with the
three-door hatchback having been discontinued due to poor sales. The Golf VIII's interior
receives a major overhaul with an entirely digital driver's display and digital control panel. All
Mk8's have advanced safety features available such as travel assist, Car2X and an oncoming
vehicle while braking function, the latter two of which are the first to be used on a production
Volkswagen model. The first of these was in the s, when VW took a standard Golf Mk1 and
converted it to electric power. By the time the Golf Mk2 came into production a limited number
of electric Golfs were made, using leadâ€”acid battery packs and a custom-made motor and
controller [ citation needed ]. VW continued with the production of limited numbers of
CityStromer electric cars with the introduction of the Golf Mk3. These vehicles are still used
today and have popularity in mainland Europe with only a few present in Great Britain. Only two
right-hand drive Mk2 CityStromers were built for the UK market and it is believed only one
remains today. These 10 vehicles have been in use since early Both battery systems offer high
power and energy density. The gasoline engine is used to support the electric heating system
when outdoor temperatures are low. Using guidelines for determining the fuel consumption of
plug-in hybrids, VW estimates a fuel consumption of 2. When the battery is fully charged, the
Golf Variant twinDRIVE is designed to maximize the share of pure electrical energy used for
driving, and only when longer distances are driven does the share of supplemental gasoline fuel
increase. The production version was expected to be based on Mk6 Golf featuring a 1. A total of
20 e-Golfs were allocated to the U. The Golf blue-emotion concept has a The vehicle's PRNDL
stick has an additional 'B' mode as found on some other electric vehicles to set the regenerative
braking effort to the maximum for sustained downhill travelling. For the model year, the e-Golf
received an update, which included improved range, better fuel economy, and more power than
the outgoing model. With a new In Norway , the e-Golf became available for pre-order on 25
February for delivery in June Over 1, cars were ordered that same day. In two months and a half
a total of Volkswagen e-Golf cars have been sold in Norway, surpassing initial Tesla Model S
sales which delivered units during its first two months in the Norwegian market. The e-Golf did
not have a liquid-cooled battery pack because strict testing showed high ambient temperatures
did not affect battery performance. Sales in Europe totaled 11, units in Production of the e-Golf
ended in December The GTE is powered by a 1. The all-electric mode can be activated at the
push of a button. Under the New European Driving Cycle , combined fuel economy is 1. The
vehicle can be recharged from a Type 2 charging point in approximately 2 hours, or from a
standard V wall outlet in approximately 4 hours. The GTE release to retail customers was
scheduled for the fourth quarter of Volkswagen Motorsport , the motorsport division of the

brand, built the Golf TCR touring car in for use in various international and national
competitions which use TCR regulations. Volkswagen Golfs are among the models included in
the September Volkswagen emissions scandal in which Volkswagen manufactured and installed
in their diesel vehicles a software program that manipulated the cars' vehicle emissions control
during testing, thereby violating numerous countries' regulations. From Wikipedia, the free
encyclopedia. Small family car manufactured by Volkswagen. Motor vehicle. Main article:
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C. Tiguan L II. Mid-size SUV D. Touran L II. Caddy III. Full-size minivan. It has soul. With either
the new 1. Two can sit comfortably in back. Fold the seats down and you can cram loads of stuff

in the cargo area. It exudes fine German engineering. Two Golf body styles are available: a
three-door hatchback and a five-door hatchback. The rear hatch counts as a door. Volkswagen
lists GTIs as separate models, but we are lumping them together. All GTIs are three-door
models. Volkswagen offers more engine options for its compact than any other manufacturer.
Four engines are available: a horsepower 2. The new 1. All models come standard with a
five-speed manual gearbox. Volkswagen totally redesigned the Golf for Though the
fourth-generation Golf may look like its predecessor, subtle changes make it a much more
modern-looking automobile. Big, sculptured headlights look really cool and are stuffed with
high-tech lighting hardware. It is 1. Rear doors on five-door models make full use of this
increased size to improve entry and exit. With its hatchback design, the Golf can carry an
enormous amount of cargo. Flip the articulated rear seat bottom, remove the rear headrests and
fold one or both rear seats backs down to create a cavernous space. Hugely popular in Europe,
they are perhaps the most popular body style there. Hatchbacks offer some of the functional
benefits of station wagons, including easy access to cargo through side doors and the rear
hatch. A split rear seat allows carrying one rear passenger along with luggage and long items
like skis or fly rods. A cargo cover shields possessions from prying eyes when the rear seats
are flipped up. Golf comes with an unusually high level of standard equipment, including
anti-lock disc brakes and side-impact airbags. Forget the grained plastic wood found in many
cars. This trim is the real thing. Stylish instruments look like aircraft components at night with
vibrant red needles over backlighted indigo gauges. Power windows with auto-up and
auto-down are normally not found in this class. Driver and passenger doors use different inside
handles that make them easy to close. Seats in the 1. More side bolstering would help brace
driver and passenger in tight corners, however. Seating adjustments are trademark Volkswagen
with its unique jack to adjust seat height; they are a bit difficult to use at first with an awkward
knob for adjusting rake, but familiarity improves this. Rear seats seem surprisingly roomy with
plenty of headroom for all but the tallest passengers. Three-point seat belts are used in all three
positions in the rear â€” an excellent safety feature normally found on expensive luxury cars.
Brisk off-the-line acceleration performance is the first thing you notice about the 1. Traction
control steps in when needed to minimize this, enhancing control. Instead, the power delivery is
fluid and linear. This 1. The 2. However, the 2. Its relatively low price offers the best value. If fuel
economy is at the top of your shopping list, consider the 1. Diesels have a reputation for being
noisy, smelly and slow, but Volkswagen has perfected the design. New emissions systems have
cleaned up the exhaust scent, and the TDI is only a shade louder than the 2. Golf offers
excellent handling and a comfortable, well-controlled ride quality. With compliant coil springs
and gas-filled shocks, the driver feels connected to the road while vibrations and bumps are
comfortably muffled. MacPherson struts in front and the independent torsion-beam suspension
in the rear help keep the car rooted to the road. Aggressive maneuvers generate little body roll.
The longer wheelbase and the much stiffer chassis of the fourth-generation Golf reduce
vibration on rough roads and improve handling in tight corners. This car is stable under hard
braking. ABS, which comes standard, is ready to prevent wheel lockup, allowing the driver to
maintain steering control in an emergency stop. Working with an Electronic Differential Lock at
speeds below 25 mph, ASR controls throttle response to maximize traction and minimize
slipping for enhanced driver control in tight cornering situations. Pressing a button in the
center of the dash turns ASR off. Among compacts, the Golf 1. If you enjoy driving, this car is a
great choice. You must be logged in to post a comment Login. Reviews Previews Advice
Awards. Turning circle: Cargo volume: Unless otherwise indicated, specifications refer to test
vehicle. Prices do not include manufacturer's destination and delivery charges. Related
Vehicles. Follow NewCarTestDrive. ABS, dual front airbags, dual side-impact airbags,
height-adjustable front seats with pre-tensioners, rear three-point seat belts including rear
center position, child safety rear door locks. When it comes to looks and performance, the Golf
GTI is as sporty as it is distinctive. With bold looks, a 2. From maneuvering on straightaways to
cornering the tightest of turns, Autobahn-tuned sport suspension can help you stay the course.
Words alone won't do this justice. Because with the Golf GTI, high performance and high style
combine to create a unique driving experience. The Top Sport seats are expertly designed, and
the instrumentation is handsome to view. Everywhere you lookâ€”from the Clark Plaid seating
surfaces to the leather-wrapped, multifunction sport steering wheelâ€”you'll see the Golf GTI is
engineered to get a reaction out of you and the cars you pass. Tech plays a major role in the
Golf GTI. The available keyless access lets you lock, unlock, start, and drive your car without
ever having to take your keys out of your pocket. Explore Apple CarPlay. Explore Android Auto.
Volkswagen Car-Net 10 comes with a mobile app that can give you command of your car, in
your pocket. With a suite of standard features plus add-on benefits for your convenience and
peace of mind. Stylish, sporty, and endlessly iconic, the original hatch will always put design at

the forefront. Golf GTI 1. Build your Golf GTI. Starting MSRP. Request a Quote. Power has met
its hatch. Take the wheel , challenge the road. Take the wheel, and take control. Driving Mode
Selection allows you to change the way your car performs. You have the power to adjust the
drive and how the car responds on the road. The progressive variable-ratio steering system
provides a quick response to driver input at higher speeds, while making driving easier at lower
speeds. Now the only variable you have to think about is which route you want to take home.
This turbo direct injection engine can be powerful and efficient. A simple step on the gas pedal
will do. Feel exhilaration to the next level with available racing-inspired paddle shifters. Your
way and the highway. This Autobahn-tuned sport suspension helps take handling to a new
level. With firm control, the Golf GTI can stay level in corners and help maintain grip while
managing to provide a smooth ride. The VAQ limited-slip front differential lock system monitors
performance indicators like vehicle speed, wheel rotation, and lateral G-forces. Besides looking
great, the sleek glass on the available touchscreen navigation system helps make the map more
prominent, while dynamic route guidance can assist you with turn-by-turn information. The
smart, graphic, and colorful interface of the Multifunction Display MFD shows your media,
compatible phone, and vehicle info and settings in plain sight. Want clear, concert-quality
sound? When it comes to tech, available features abound in the Golf GTI, offering:.
Touchscreen navigation system. Keyless access with push-button start. Take your apps for a
ride. Driver Assistance. Driver Assistance features can help give you more confidence on your
drive. View feature details. Eye-catching and aggressively styled, these two-tone black and
silver available 18" spoke alloy wheels will keep you rolling in style while you catch admiring
glances along the way. These available LED headlights create bright beams of light to help
improve visibility, lasting longer and using less energy than halogen bulbs. The Adaptive
Front-lighting System allows the headlights to turn slightly with the direction of your steering at
certain speeds. Lighting takes a brilliant turn. Bucket-style, race-inspired Top Sport front seats.
The interior ambient lighting helps set the mood. Even the front door panels and front door sills
have ambient door-trim accent lighting that casts a luminous red. All go. All show. When the
Volkswagen GTI first appeared in late , it was not what it seemed. It looked like just another
people's car, which in those days meant nine parts snore to one part roar. But then came the
surprise -- this prototypical econobox could scoot to 60 mph quicker than a Trans Am and cut
around corners like Walter Payton. Its price was within the grasp of many young people of the
day, and it became a favorite of boys and girls alike, the latter loving its ability to blow away
annoying dorks in muscle cars. But like the generation that first embraced it, the GTI matured
over the years, losing a lot of its callow cool and performance focus as it grew in weight and
size. The most recent GTI, introduced in in several versions, doesn't entirely reverse evolution,
but it pays homage to the original's style, feel, and no-nonsense competence while tempering it
with an overlay of contemporary sophistication and luxury. For , the GTI range has been
enhanced with the addition of a 1. Are the V-6's additional 24 hp and 26 pound-feet and revvier
sound worth the extra few grand? Not so you'd notice. The V-6 is 0. At 60 mph, it's 0. In real life
these few 10ths are imperceptible. In other objective categories, the GLX has an edge on the
skidpad 0. Examined subjectively, the GLX feels as though it has a bit more midrange power,
but this is an illusion intensified by its racier exhaust note. In fact, the more silent four runs
from 30 to 50 mph in 8. What's more, the four-banger's blower is so well-integrated that there's
no noticeable turbo lag or spool-up shriek -- there isn't even a boost gauge to indicate it has a
turbocharger. It's especially sound on interstates, tracking so straight and true that actual
driving is barely required. But bend it around an off-ramp or push it hard down a snaky side
road, and the steering offers just enough resistance and feel that you don't have to saw the
wheel to keep the car on a tight line, and there's not a millimeter of play anywhere in the wheel.
The GTI continues to be a fun car to drive. It also reflects the look of the original. It's been
chamfered around the edges, and with its fender flares and wide stance, it could pass as a
nephew of BMW's Z3 coupe, what with their somewhat similar bread-truck silhouettes. This
packing-crate profile creates space for large windows, a windshield that's not so acutely angled
as to create distracting reflections, and lots of interior space. Each seating position is
comfortably upright, and there's plenty of headroom. The driver's seat adjusts every which way,
including up and down by means of VW's clever hand-pump mechanism, and it has side
bolsters that seem to reach out in turns to grip your torso. The interior design is minimalist but
by no means spartan -- power windows, heated seats, and air conditioning are standard.
Perhaps the radio, with its inadequately scaled, unnecessarily difficult controls, is an
extravagance, but the tan leather, stitched as tightly as a baseball's seams and accented with
black trim, makes this VW feel more like a BMW. Leather won't make the GTI go faster, but it's a
worthwhile indulgence in a car that will certainly appeal to people who find it hard to let youth
pass while welcoming the comforts of maturity. New Cars. Buyer's Guide. Type keyword s to

search. Today's Top Stories. Specs Detailed. Expand Collapse. This content is created and
maintained by a third party, and imported onto this page to help users provide their email
addresses. You may be able to find more information about this and similar content at piano.
Advertisement - Continue Reading Below. More From Instrumented Tests. Search Go. You can
edit the name of your vehicle by clicking the pencil icon on the right. Something went wrong.
Please try again. Select Your Vehicle Below:. VIN Go. No vehicles found. Select your vehicle
below:. So when it comes to finding the right parts and accessories for it, why settle for
aftermarket alternatives? Your Nearest Dealers. Quirk Volkswagen of Manchester. Distance: 0.
AutoFair Volkswagen of Nashua. Distance: 8. Commonwealth Volkswagen. Distance: Enter your
zip code: View More Dealers. Select a Category. Popular Products Quick Buy. Quick Buy.
Volkswagen Accessories. Car Care. Keep your Volkswagen Golf in the same pristine shape as it
was the day you drove it off the lot with Genuine Volkswagen Golf Car Care Products. Shop Car
Care. Comfort and Protection. Make yourself comfortable and keep your Volkswagen Golf
protected from the rigors of daily use with Genuine Volkswagen Golf Comfort and Protection
Products. Shop Comfort and Protection. Never drive unplugged unless you choose to with
these Genuine Volkswagen Golf Communication Accessories are designed to work perfectly in
your Volkswagen Golf. Shop Communication. Sport and Design. Add your own personal
touches or achieve a sportier stance with Genuine Volkswagen Golf Sport and Design
Accessories. Shop Sport and Design. Leave nothing you need for outdoor adventuring behind
with Genuine Volkswagen Golf Transport Accessories. Shop Transport. Make a dramatic
enhancement in the profile of your Volkswagen with a change of wheels. Shop Wheels. VW
DriverGear. More than hats and tees, discover it all. About About VW. Legal Policies Internet
Based-Ads. Links Dealer Login. Data Agreement Unless otherwise indicated, all prices exclude
applicable taxes and installation costs. Although we endeavour to ensure that the information
contained on the website is accurate, as errors may occur from time to time, customers should
verify any information in question with a dealer. We are not responsible for any errors or
omissions on this website. Photos are for illustration purposes only. There may be some
variances between the photos shown and the actual product. Product appearance and
specifications are subject to change without notice. Some items may be unavailable for or
incompatible with certain trim levels and models. The seller acquired the car two years ago from
the original owner, who is his friend, and has added 11k miles since. The car was delivered new
in Flash Red and the seller does not believe any repaints or corrections have been conducted.
Other exterior modifications added over the last two years consist of a VW R32 front valance
along with a larger R32 OZ wheels. This GTI is equipped with the GLX package, providing a
black full leather interior featuring heated seats, model-branded floor mats, a Monsoon audio
system with six speakers, and a wood laminate shift knob. The digital odometer shows under
73, miles, and the rear hatch area and spare can be seen in the gallery below. A 5-speed manual
transaxle sends power to the front wheels, and the 60k-mile service was conducted in The
provided AutoCheck indicates no accidents and shows ownership in Illinois from new. You're
the high bidder. Your bid has been posted in the comment flow on the listing, and you can see
other bids there as they happen. Good luck! If you win the auction, your card will be charged for
the service fee and you pay the seller directly for the vehicle. If you don't win, your existing
pre-authorization will be released. When you bid we pre-authorize your credit card for the
service fee this helps prevent fraud. If you don't win, the pre-authorization will be released. For
more info, read about our auctions or email us with any questions. Are you sure you want to
proceed? See Result. Upcoming Events Copperstate April 10 - May 21 - August 4 - 7. August 6 7. Current Bid: None Ends in:. List Your Car on B a T. Advertise on BaT. The seller had a
cat-back exhaust installed, which can be heard in the video provided below. You are not
connected to real-time updates. Attempting to connect. Your real-time updates could not be
connected. Missed updates will be sent once your connection has been reestablished. Checking
for missed updatesâ€¦. Bid Successful Congratulations! Confirm your bid Please address the
errors below. Update Credit Card. Are you sure? Cancel reply. Keep me in this conversation via
email. Loading more commentsâ€¦. Please enable JavaScript to engage in the discussion on
this site. Confirm Your Comment Did you mean to enter this number as a bid? If so please use
the bidding box above. Post This as a Comment Cancel. Error Posting Comment There was an
error posting your comment. April 16, at PM PT. Availability, color, price and selection may vary
between our website and physical stores. Please, call the store you choose first and make sure
the specific product you want is in stock. We are not responsible for incorrect store telephone
numbers or addresses. Save on Shipping when you bundle! View Offer Details. WeatherTech
Recommends. Engineered for an ideal fit Traps fluids and debris from vehicle flooring. Shop
Now. Features a raised lip to keep spills and debris contained Custom-fit design. Custom-fit
design Deflects rain and debris and reduces wind noise. Fits into any automotive cup holder

Supports a wide range of mobile devices Additional accessories available. Protects interiors
from harmful UV rays Custom-fit design. Durable, heavy-duty design Stepped lip design fits
license plates snugly. Defends bumpers from rear end accidents, dents and scratches Used as
a step to reach vehicle roof Additional styles and sizes available. Contains and organizes trunk
area cargo Grippy underside prevents cargo from sliding. Ultimate line of automotive care and
cleaning products Specially engineered formulas that provide superior protection. Great for
work or home Supports a wide range of mobile devices. TabletHolder Desktop Tablet Holder.
Great for kids and adults, at work or at play Supports a wide range of tablets. No Reviews.
Adheres to flat, smooth surfaces like mirror or glass Supports a wide range of mobile devices.
Durable fabric designed to repel liquids and protect against scuffing. Heavy-duty, durable
coated polyester fabric. Machine washable! Fits almost all factory vehicle cup holders Catches
and contains spills. Custom-fit design Reduces in-vehicle airflow and cuts down wind noises.
Fits into any automotive cup holder Supports a wide range of mobile devices. The CupFone with
Hand Sanitizer Holder allows you to safely, quickly and conveniently access your hand
sanitizer. The CupFone Two View has all the same features as the original CupFone, plus it
allows users to view their phone in both portrait and landscape modes. Fully adjustable! The
DeskFone Two View has all the same features as the regular DeskFone, plus it allows users to
view their phone in either portrait or landscape modes. The CupFone Hand Sanitizer Holder
attaches easily to your CupFone, to allow you to safely, quickly and conveniently access your
hand sanitizer. Protects your personal items from germs and damage Perfect for home
improvement projects, organization, hobbies, keeping bathrooms safe and much more Keeps
virtually anything that fits safe, organized and easy-to-find Easy to fold up for on-the-go use.
Defends bumpers from rear end accidents, dents and scratches Used as a step to reach vehicle
roof Measures 12" wide. Extra wide design for added protection Defends bumpers from rear end
accidents, dents and scratches Measures 24" wide. Solid aluminum, corrosion-resistant design
Defends bumpers from rear end accidents, dents and scratches Measures 12" wide. Solid
aluminum, corrosion-resistant design Defends bumpers from rear end accidents, dents and
scratches Measures 24" wide. American-themed design Defends bumpers from rear end
accidents, dents and scratches Measures 12" wide. Impact-resistant design that works as
bumper protector Virtually unbreakable composition. Dries vehicle in one-third the time of
normal applicators Will not leave streaks or scratch painted surfaces. ClearFrame Clear, durable
one-piece frame that protects license plates. Virtually indestructible clear license plate frame
Optimum resistance to weathering Available in 17 colors. Virtually indestructible Optimum
resistance to weathering Low profile design. High clarity, epoxy laminated, woven carbon fiber
Smooth glossy finish. Solid, one-piece stainless steel frame PlateSpacer supports plate and
frame away from car body. Titanium License Plate Frame Solid titanium frame protection.
Custom machined titanium billet frame Weather and corrosion resistant. Solid billet aluminum
low-profile license plate frame Made from American-sourced raw materials Available in two
colors. Solid billet aluminum low-profile license plate frame Made from American-sourced raw
materials Available in four colors. Durable Spandex cotton fabric Available in Black or Red.
Trim-to-fit belts Durable, waterproof recycled material Available in 14 colors. Keeps batteries
charged when not in use Monitors battery condition to keep it functioning properly. TechFloor
Flooring for Home and Business. Holds up to 19 oz. All-Purpose Mat Multi-use mat for everyday
living. Heavy-duty material protects against everyday messes Raised outer lip keeps spills,
leaks and more contained for easy cleaning. OutdoorMat For Home and Business. Heavy duty
non-slip mat for exterior entryways Features semi-rigid cones to remove debris from footwear
Available in four colors. IndoorMat For Home and Business. Heavy duty non-slip mat for interior
entryways Traps and contains fluids and dirt from foot traffic Available in four colors. Designed
to funnel messes away from footwear Great solution for storing messy footwear Available in
four colors. Protects your cabinet interiors from spills and leaks Great for kitchens, bathrooms
and utility rooms Available in two colors. Catches liquid overspills Helps prevent scratches and
water leaks Available in three colors. WeatherTech Coasters Surface Protection. Surface
protection from heat, spills and condensation Inspired by signature WeatherTech floor mats.
Various sizes allow you to pick the perfect size for your dog or cat. Raised outer lip keeps spills,
leaks and more contained for easy cleaning. Single High Pet Feeding System Raised dog bowl
or cat bowl, perfect for outdoor patios or as an in-house extra. Single bowl feeding station or
water station for dogs and cats. Raised outer lip keeps spills and leaks contained for easy
cleaning. Multiple bowl sizes and colors! Choose the perfect one for your pet. Compact size
makes this system ideal
p0455 vw passat
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for trips to the park or bringing along on road trips and vacations. Ergonomic design provides
easy access for food and water. Pet Partition Heavy-duty, seatback travel barrier keeps your
dog safe in the back seat, so you can focus on the road. Portable heavy duty pet ramp for
elevated vehicles Non-slip surface for added traction. Adjustable and expandable Fastens
securely to interior - no tools or drilling required Made in the USA. Quickly stores your Pet
Barrier Easy to carry and stow away. EasyRamp Perfect for larger vehicles and for older pets.
Easy to assemble and use Super strong with a lb. Pet Safety Harness Keeps your pet safe and
secure while on-the-go. Functions as a seat belt for your pet Available in 7 different sizes.
Official Racing Team Gear Stylish design in long and short-sleeved options. Gift Cards. Perfect
gift for any occasion Only available through WeatherTech. We're sorry, we didn't recognize the
Zip code entered. Please try again. You are now leaving WeatherTech.

